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Dear Parents 

 

I am holding an initial meeting with the boys this Friday 22 May at 12.05 in W4 when I shall give them the 

programme of events. I will also have a second meeting with boys on Friday 12th June at 12.05 in W4 to give them 

any further details and to collect in their passports and EHICs to keep in the school safe until our departure.  

 

If you have any queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to email me. You may like to visit the Chateau 

website in the parents section http://www.the-chateau.com/information-for-parents as there is a lot of information 

available there for you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss O Telford 

French Teacher 

ot@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 


